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Company
ATTN: Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr.
Vice President - Nuclear Generation
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Gentlemen:

By letter uated January 10, 1985, we informed your Company that
$4,400 was due for your application dated August 12, 1983. This appli-
cation transmitted the inservice inspection program and requested relief
from certain ASME Code requirements for the Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant
Unit Nos. 1 and 2. The requested fee has not been received by us;
therefore, you are requested to remit it within 15 days from the date of
receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,

Or winal Signed by
W O, Miller

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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